
10,000 WATTS 850 ON YOUR DIAL 

WWJC zacúo 
Phone (218) 626-2738 

1120 EAST McCUEN ST. 

DULUTH, MINNESOTA 55808 

January 20 , 1972 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 

Walnutport, Penn. 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you for your response to the test of WWJC 
on January 

10, 1972. Our test for the National Radio Club 
was set up 

with the help of Roger Windsor of Valparaiso, Indiana. 

During the test I received phone calls from Valparaiso; 

Youngstown, Ohio; Chicago; and Duluth, Minnesota. All 

letters received were very accurate and in accordance 
with 

the station's logs. 

This letter is to verify the reception of the test made 

on January 10, 1972 by radio station WWJC, Duluth, Minn, 

by Kermit Geary. 

Thank you so much, Kermit, for your fine letter. I have 

answered about 60 letters already. Please excuse the form 

letter because it would be impossible to answer the mail 
individually. Thanks again and best of DX in the future. 

Sincerely yours, 

John B. Talcott 

e gi'Azt 
JBT/sw 

The Northland's Most Powerful Standard Broadcast Station 


